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2010 PROPOSED TAX LEVY FACT SHEET

Who:
The Greene County Combined Health District (GCCHD) needs additional funds to continue current health programs including emergency planning and preparedness, food and water protection, child and adult immunizations, control of tuberculosis and other communicable diseases, health education, safe communities, and HIV/AIDS prevention and education.   Recent history, such as the H1N1 flu virus in 2009/2010, has shown the need for GCCHD to be ready and able to meet public health challenges.  The Community Health Strategic Plan, which utilized input from over 100 local stakeholders, has indicated that the Health District needs to continue to be proactive in the community.

What:
The Fall 2010 proposed tax levy for the continued operation of GCCHD is one (1) levy that includes a replacement of the existing 0.5 mill levy with an additional 0.3 mill for a total rate of 0.8 mill for five years commencing in 2012.  

	Property Value
	Current Tax Levy

(0.5 mill)
	Proposed New Tax Levy

(0.8 mill)
	Difference

(amount of proposed

annual increase)

	$50,000.00
	$7.00
	$12.26
	$5.26

	$100,000.00
	$14.00
	$24.50
	$10.50


Why:
Increased population is the driving force.  As of the 2009 Census update, the population of Greene County has increased by approximately 27% since 1970.  The first 0.3 mill levy was passed in 1954.  Without funding from the proposed levy, there will be a minimum 29% cut in service expenditures.  GCCHD derives 24% of its funding from federal, state and local grants, many of which require matching funds.  The levy is used as a match for these grants.  The GCCHD is proud of its public health history and looks forward to serving the continued health needs of all Greene County residents.
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Paid for by the Friends of GCCHD, PO Box 250, Xenia, OH 45385;


 William Beeman, Treasurer.





Vote YES on Issue #5








